
 
 

Greater Norwich Development Partnership
PO Box 3466

Norwich
NR7 7NX

 
Adrian Cannard 
Head of Planning and Housing 
East of England Regional Assembly 
Flempton House 
Flempton 
Bury St Edmunds 
IP28 6EG 
 
 
Dear Adrian  
 
Town and Country Planning (Local Development) (England) Regulations 
2004 (as amended)  
Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 
 
Publication of Joint Core Strategy for Broadland, Norwich and South 
Norfolk under Regulation 27 – request for statement of conformity with 
regional strategy under Regulation 29 
 
Broadland District Council, Norwich City Council and South Norfolk Council, 
working with Norfolk County Council as the Greater Norwich Development 
Partnership, are publishing the proposed submission version of the Joint Core 
Strategy for the area (except for that for which the Broads Authority is the local 
planning authority). The period for representations runs from Monday 2 
November 2009 until 5pm on Monday 14 December 2009. 
 
I am writing to you to formally request the opinion of the East of England 
Regional Assembly as to the general conformity of the proposed submission 
version of the Joint Core Strategy with the East of England Plan, under section 
24 (2) (a) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004. 
 
I enclose a copy of the proposed submission version of the Joint Core Strategy 
and a CD containing a full set of all submission documents. These are: 

• the Joint Core Strategy for Broadland, Norwich and South Norfolk: 
Proposed submission document 

• the changes to the adopted proposals maps which would be required as 
a consequence of adoption of the joint core strategy 

• the sustainability appraisal report  
• the appropriate assessment report 
 

 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
• statements of consultation and compliance with the respective 

statements of community involvement 
• links to the supporting evidence base and topic papers 

 
I look forward to your response. In the meantime if you have any questions or 
require any further information please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Sandra Eastaugh 
Greater Norwich Development Partnership Manager 
 

 


